
Coat Rack Records - Community Guidelines

We want to ensure that everyone who works with Coat Rack
Records has a positive experience. With our new Coat Rack
Records Creative Hub, safety and support is of the utmost
importance and is encouraged to all of our users through

our strict Community Guidelines.

The Community Guidelines goes as follows;

- Intellectual Property - Making sure you have the
rights to post the content you share to the Coat
Rack Records Creative Hub.

- Spam - This is not allowed on the Coat Rack Records
Creative Hub (creating or submitting unwanted email,
comments, likes or other forms of commercial or
harassing communications).

- Illegal Content - We don’t allow, support or praise
terrorism, organized crime or hate groups on the



Coat Rack Records Creative Hub. Selling firearms and
drugs are also prohibited.

- Hate Speech, Bullying and Abuse - We remove credible
threats of violence, hate speech and the targeting
of private individuals. We do not allow attacks or
abuse based on race, ethnicity, national origin,
sex, gender, gender identity, sexual orientation,
religion, disability or disease.

- Self Injury - We do not allow glorification or
encouragement of self-injury, including eating
disorders. We do allow content that references
self-injury and eating disorders if it is for the
purpose of creating awareness or signposting
support.

- Graphic Violence - Graphic violence is not allowed
and we may remove videos or images of intense,
graphic violence to make sure that the Coat Rack
Records Creative Hub stays appropriate for everyone.
If shared in relation to important and newsworthy
events, and this imagery is shared to condemn or
raise awareness and educate, it may be allowed.

If anyone is found to be in violation of these Community
Guidelines, Coat Rack Records reserves the right to remove

them and any of their work from the Creative Hub.


